


CABINET – THURSDAY 23 SEPTEMBER 2021
AGENDA PART I
PUBLIC QUESTIONS (ITEM 4)
Under Rule 16 of the Executive Procedure Rules members of the public may question the Executive and Portfolio Holders at meetings. There is a time limit of 15 minutes for the asking and answering of public questions.

1.

[bookmark: _Hlk65847308]Questioner:	Will Jackson 

Asked of:	Councillor Graham Henson - Leader and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Regeneration, Partnerships and Devolution

Question:	“I recently visited Hartington Close and some of the surrounding area. I was shown around by a very concerned resident. The Close is in a terrible state. The roads and footpaths are in an awful condition. The brickwork to the walkways is falling apart and, in some areas, has become very dangerous. Street lighting is not working which makes certain parts of the estate a no-go area for many. Recent repairs are completely unacceptable and have actually made the area worse. There is also a serious anti-social problem regarding the drinking of alcohol in the nearby streets. Residents do not feel safe to go out at night. The residents feel as if they have been forgotten about by Harrow Council and any effort to resolve the issues always seems to fall on deaf ears. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
What plans do the council have to improve this area and when will improvements begin?”


2.

Questioner:	Miep Golabi

Asked of:	Councillor Graham Henson - Leader and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Regeneration, Partnerships and Devolution

Question:	“While the Council has put forward a plan of improvements for North Harrow, I could not find anything in there that made the lights at the main crossing of the Pinner Road safer for pedestrians and cyclist. A fatal collision between a bike and Truck a couple of weeks ago shows how much that is needed.

Could you explain why you have not included safe boxes for Cyclists to stand in at the lights and where possible separate lights for the cyclists and one for the pedestrians? There is none at the moment for pedestrians at the righthand side on the Pinner Road crossing coming from Harrow. This crossing is very busy and was even busier when the LTN barriers were in place.”
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